
Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…

Hello Toddler Town Families &
WELCOME to JULY!!! 

We are officially in SUMMER!!!
July’s theme Is: 

Summer Fun

During the month Of July, we will be 

discussing the following:

1. Fireworks

2. Beach

3. Water Safety

4. Sun

5. Outdoor Science

6. Picnic

Here are some Special Dates to 

remember:

4th American Independence Day! 

NO SCHOOL!

5th No School, closed for the holiday

Monthly Observance and Celebration

• National Blueberry Month

• National Hot Dog Month

• National Ice Cream month

• National Picnic Month

• National Recreation Month

Here’s What We’ll Be Up To…



Toddler Town Too closes promptly at 5PM. Any 
time after that, families get charged $15 every 
10 minutes.IT IS OFFICIALLY SUMMER, and the cold weather is finally GONE! Please dress 

your child accordingly and please be sure to update your child's cubby bin.

Keep In mind that Students go outside daily as long as it’s between 25 and 90

degrees.  

PLEASE NO OPEN TOE SHOES!

If possible, please label your children's belongings.

At Toddler Town Daycare, outside/home food and outside/home toys 
are not allowed or permitted at our center. Please keep home toys at 

home or in your vehicle, and, if you want your child to eat food outside 
our center, please have your child finish it in the car, but do not take it 
further in the school, or it will be tossed out. Also, cups allowed in the 
center are only cups that have water or that are empty, if you bring a 

cup or bottle containing anything else, we will send it back home. 
Please refer to your Toddler Town Parent policy handbook regarding 

these rules.

PROCARE ENGAGEMENT PROVIDES ALL THE 
SOURCES TO BE UP TO DATE WITH EVERYTHING 
GOING ON IN OUR CENTER. This includes Paying 
through the app, receiving documents, receiving 

important updates, communicating with teachers, 
and so much more. Ask us about ProCare 

Engagement!

Please Don’t forget that payments must be 
made on the 1st & 15th of every month. On 
the first you either pay full tuition, or half of 
the tuition. If you pay only half on the 1st, 
you have until the 15th to pay the other half. 
Late fees will be applied for no payments 
after the first and to unpaid balances after 
the 15th . 

Payment Reminders for 
July 2024:

Reminder: There are 5 weeks in July!

July 1st , 2024
Payment Option One: Pay in Full
Payment Option Two: Pay Half of Tuition 
Balance
July 15th, 2024
*All balances must be fully paid in order to 
avoid any interruption during Drop off and a 
$35 late payment charge*

Tuition

AnnouncementsAnnouncements

Important Info Reminders
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Koalas (5 Year Old's)

Happy Summer Families!
Our class had a wonderful start to the season! The children had a blast celebrating their graduation! Thank you, 
families, for all your support and help throughout the graduation season! The children also learned about father 

figures, the transition from caterpillars into butterflies, and ocean animals. We had great activities along with 
these themes like creating Father’s Day projects and documenting the process of live caterpillars transitioning 
into butterflies. We had a wonderful month of learning, and we can’t wait to see what the rest of summer will 

bring!

In the month of July, the children will discover new themes! The children will celebrate America’s birthday, the 
summer Olympics, the beach, and outdoor experiments. We will have fun activities associated with these like 

relay races and an experiment with diet coke and mentos. It is going to be an awesome month of new 
experiences!

Parents: Please be sure to update your child’s cubbies with a new summer wardrobe. Every child should have an 
extra change of clothes in case of any spills or accidents.

If you have any questions or concerns, you can contact us at 773-622-9433 ext. 27 KOALAS or 
megan@toddlertownchicago.com, karla@toddlertownchicago.com or 

Thank you,
Mrs. Megan and  Ms. Karla

mailto:megan@toddlertownchicago.com
mailto:karla@toddlertownchicago.com


Hello Explorers Families!

I hope you have enjoyed the beginning of Summer and the month of June like we have in the Explorers 

classroom. We have had so many fun learning experiences through letter and number recognition and 

writing. We worked on a project for Graduation and other projects for our other monthly topics.

Through the month of June, we explored the Life Cycle of Caterpillars and their transformation into 

Butterflies, Farm Animals and how they are different from wild animals, and the Fantastic Fathers that 

make up some of our Explorers family, creating a special craft just for the dads. We also explored Ocean 

Animals, why they live in the ocean, and why it is so important that we take care of our ocean and the 

environment.

In July we will continue our work on letter and number recognition and writing while also enjoying new 

topics for the month. One of the topics includes the Fourth of July where we will create fireworks with 

multiple colors! We will also create fun outdoor experiments like placing a mentos tab into a diet coke 

bottle and explore the chemical reactions.

Please be sure to check your child has their cubby stocked with weather appropriate clothing and they are 

coming with comfortable, closed-toed shoes and a reuseable water bottle for our nature walks or 

playground time.

If you have any questions or concerns, you can contact me at 773-622-9433 Ext 25, EXPLORERS or 
aracely@toddlertownchicago.com

Thank You,
Ms. Aracely

The Explorers (3 to 4 Year Old's)

mailto:aracley@toddlertownchicago.com


Hola! July is here and it's time to shine!

June was an exciting and fun month for our kiddos. We took a break from work and focused more on outdoor 

activities such as learning how to jump using a rope and practicing social-emotional skills by playing as a team to 

build different objects such as a castle/house and using our playground water table. During June our children 

took a moment to practice their imagination to create a special art craft for Father's Day.

During July our children will be encouraged to mix the colors Red, Blue, and White as they create fireworks art 

craft and will create sensory bottles using different items such as sparkles and stars to celebrate the Fourth of 

July. To continue the fun of July, our kiddos will learn about water safety, the beach, and exploring zoo animals.

Please stay tuned with ProCare to see all the fun the Bumblebees will have with summer's arrival! 

If you have any questions, please call 773-622-9433 ext 24 or nataly@toddlertownchicago.com

Thank you!

Mrs. Nataly

The Bumblebees (3-year-olds)

mailto:nataly@toddlertownchicago.com


Oh, beautiful summer is finally here!

The Butterflies classroom is so excited to show you the awesome new members of the classroom. We have about 7 

caterpillars that have joined our class and allowed the students to be a part of their life cycle as they transform into 

butterflies. We have used this time as an opportunity for the children to learn and understand boundaries, as they 

cannot be loud or rough with the caterpillars and they should only use whispers and looking eyes when they see 

them. We also have another two new members named Roberto and Sebastion which are our crabs. The children 

were so delighted to see them and asked so many questions during their observations.

We have worked on special activities for our amazing dads at Toddler Town and the male role models in our 

children's lives. We have also learned about the Caterpillar and Butterfly Life Cycle and how there are so many 

different species and how we are kind of the same in such a way that we are all human but different in our own way. 

Ocean animals are another topic covered in June in which children can see the difference between salt water and 

freshwater animals. Our children have learned and experienced so much this month not only about animals but 

about the weather.

We would like for our families to continue students’ practice at home through reviewing the alphabet and numbers 

1-20. We want to ensure that students are ready for their transitions to the next class as they approach.

If you have any questions or concerns, you can contact us at 773-622-9433 ext. 23 Butterflies or 
selena@toddlertownchicago.com or Yvonne@toddlertownchicago.com

Thank You,
Ms. Selena and Ms. Yvonne

`

The Butterflies (3 Year Old's)

mailto:selena@toddlertownchicago.com


773-622-9433
5934 West Diversey Ave.

Chicago, IL 60639

How is it already July!?
It seems like we just welcomed so many of our kiddos into the Toucans family, and now we have so many that are 

turning three and continuing their Toddler Town adventure in the three-year-old classroom! We cannot believe how 
quickly the time has come and gone, all the memories we have been able to make with each of our kiddos and with 

all of you!
June brought us so many fun and special experiences, from the Pre-K Graduation and our Pizza with Pops event for 
Father’s Day to the exploration of Ocean Animals and Caterpillars and Butterflies. This month has been jam packed 

with fun learning experiences and special moments and we are looking forward to do it all over again in July!
In July we will explore new topics like Beach Time, Water Safety, Zoo Animals, and Outdoor Science. We will also 

learn about Independence Day through different projects and our own in class celebration.
As we continue seeing warmer temperatures, please be sure to bring in sunscreen and fill out the form granting us 

permission to apply and bring in a hat to keep the sun out of your kiddo’s face and off their heads. Please be sure all 
cubbies are stocked with extra clothing, including extra bottoms, tops, socks, and underwear. As always, thank you 

for your continued support of our class!

With the weather being literally hot and cold in Chicago, be sure to dress your student in appropriate weather clothing and 
shoes and that their extra clothes in class are good for warm or cool weather.

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact us at 773-622-9433 ext. 22. Toucans or 

Marta@toddlertownchicago.com or Liz@toddlertownchicago.com

Thank you,

Ms. Marta and Ms. Liz

Toucans (2 Year Old's)

mailto:bienca@toddlertownchicago.com
mailto:yvonne@toddlertownchicago.com
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